Steven SeEe

From: Laurie Isabella <laurieisabella2 1@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 7:46 AM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Ce: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: Attn: Clerk Steve Sepe - support of Bill H-5351

To whom it may concern:

I am writing to you in support of Bill H-5351. | have seen Michelle Bessette, BSN, RN at Citrine Aesthetics in Cumberland
RI for Botox and filler injections since she began her practice. | am confident in her abilities. She is knowledgeable and |
have had no adverse outcomes. It is difficult to find a trust worthy provider and | do not want to find a new injector. | am
happy with my care at Citrine Aesthetics.

Thank you,

Laurie Isabella, CRNA, BSN, RN
4 Bayberry Lane

Barrington, RI

02806

401-523-3353

Sent from my iPhone



